Priors Leaze Lane and Hambrook Hill South
new 20mph zones?

West Sussex County Council are currently deciding which new areas should become 20 mph zones.  

Would you like to increase the safety of Priors Leaze Lane and Hambrook Hill South by the introduction of a 20mph limit?

If so, please write/email in support, giving your reasons and, if possible,attaching a relevant photo to our County Councillor Andrew Kerry-Bedell at andrew.kerry-bedell@westsussex.gov.uk

Your support is valuable and can help provide sufficient evidence for a positive decision.

Keep in touch through your Parish Council website www.chidhamandhambrook-pc.gov.uk

and Chidham and Hambrook Action Group at https://chpag.wordpress.com








25.4.2022 

